

AMFA Ambassador Miomir Udovicki met Ambassador Kolinda Grabar Kitarovic, NATO Assistant Secretary General for Public Diplomacy, in the Foreign Ministry on 20 September 2013.

They exchanged views on the current state of relations between Serbia and NATO, as well as the possibilities for their further improvement, particularly in the field of public diplomacy. AMFA Ambassador M. Udovicki underlined, in particular, the importance of keeping the undiminished role of the KFOR mission, as a guarantor of security for all inhabitants of Kosovo and Metohija.